Nico Eloff

From: Alta Swanepoel [altaswanepoel@mweb.co.za]
Sent: 28 May 2012 02:25 PM
To: Nico Eloff
Subiject: FW: Motor Home PrDP
PLEASE NOTE:

OUR ANNUAL ROAD TRANSPORT LEGISLATION WORKSHOP 2012 WILL BE: 5 June in Pretoria
If you wish to register please visit our Website www.altaswanepoel.co.za or contact our offices via e-
mail
Hallo Nico

A motorhome is not a goods vehicle or a passenger vehicle and the driver does
not require a PRDP or a code C1 licence. A code B or EB licence is sufficient.

Regards
Ailta

Alta Swanepoel and Associates
1266 Starkey avenue
Waverley
Pretoria
‘ 0186
| www.altaswanepoel.co.za
| altaswanepoel@mweb.co.za
’ Tel: 012 332 2186/9
| Fax: 0866720469

From: Nico Eloff [mailto:NicoE @enviroserv.co.za]
i Sent: 28 May 2012 11:10 AM
| To: altaswanepoel@mweb.co.za

Subject: Motor Home PrDP

Importance: High

| & Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Good day Alta
| recently attended your workshop in KZN and were very impressed at what | saw and learned.

| do have one question.



